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18 November 2015 
 
 

Youth Sailing Event at Mgarr Marina – Gozo on 21 November 2015 
 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta would like to notify mariners that 
The Imperial Gozo Yacht Club will be holding a Youth Sailing Event on Saturday, 21 
November 2015. 
 
This event will be held within the area between pontoon J/K and G/H (the area where the 
sea plane used to berth) between 1000 hours and 1600 hours (local time). 
 
There will be a maximum of three (3) boats in the sea at the same time. 
 
Masters of all craft not directly involved in this sailing event are asked to keep clear of 
the area, and observe any instructions that may be given by the event organisers safety 
craft and by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS).  
 
 
 

Charts effected:  BA 211-D, 211-A 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


